
OFFICE OF COUNTY CLERK                      
April 27, 2015 
 
The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in regular session with the following members present: Chairman Warren 
Ploeger, Steve Roberts and Keith Olsen. Commissioner Roberts arrived at 8:22.  Also present were County Clerk Debbie 
Parker and Deputy County Clerk Melissa Thorson. County Attorney Kevin Hill was present for a portion of the meeting. 
Chairman Warren Ploeger opened the meeting at 8:00 a.m.  
 
MINUTES 
Motion by Steve Roberts to approve the April 20, 2015 minutes. Seconded by Keith Olsen. Motion carried.  
 
NE KS ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 
Dennis Foster, NE KS Environmental Services and Karla Harter, Brown County Health Department, presented to the 
commissioners projects that they have been working on.  Due to reorganization within the NE KS Environmental Services, 
Foster said the wording of the contract with Brown County would have to change.  Foster said he would contact County 
Attorney Kevin Hill. Foster went over the housing permits and loan evaluations issued last year.   
 
APPRAISER 
Commissioner Warren Ploeger discussed the Appraiser position.  The commissioners will be doing interviews within the 
next week.  Teresa Clements was present for the discussion.   
 
DALE ADAMS 
Dale Adams questioned the commissioners about county lines near the City of Reserve.  Commissioner Ploeger told 
Adams that the property in question is within the city limits of Reserve. 
 
RESOLUTION 2015-13 
Motion by Steve Roberts to approve Resolution #15-13 which allows Brown County to accept the enactment of open 
burning regulations.  Seconded by Keith Olsen.  Motion carried.  The vote was unanimous.   
 
Motion by Keith Olsen to adjourn. Seconded by Steve Roberts. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 9:55 a.m. The next 
meeting will be held Thursday April 30, 2015 to approve month end bills.  
 
 
 


